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My name is Saylee Russler and I am writing on behalf of my parents, Terry and Kimberly 
Newton, as well as the rest of my siblings. 

Myself and my family alike wish to see this cell tour erected at 2589 Blue Bird Rd, Falls of 
Rough, KY. My father recently had a heart attack and the cell service is so poor where he is 
that I worry about whether or not medical personnel or my family could be reliably reached. 
Living rurally, the nearest hospital is not close and immediate response to an emergency is 
imperative for adequate care. This is important to my family and should also be to the entire 
community. 

There is concern by one set of neighbors that the tower will be visible from their property. The 
neighbors to the other side are not concerned as they also see the greater benefit in having 
increased service. This is a rural community so this cell tower being visible is no surprise, nor is 
it any concern of these neighbors as it is centrally located on my parents property. This cell 
company approached my family as this being the most optimal location for a tower and my 
parents are allowing for a piece of their land to be utilized for its placement. This will in turn 
serve the community of Falls of Rough. 

Thank you for taking the time to consider mine and my family's opinions on the matter as I 
know they have recently been met with some resistance. 

Sincerely, 
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